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Stop housing providers from rent gouging. Housing prices are astronomical in the 

Portland Metro area and people need relief in any way they can get it. We will 

remember who stood up for working class people/families and who sold us out to 

predatory landlords when election time comes around. Espeically people who got 

priced out of their housing and have to go live on the streets. 

 

I've been managing subsidized housing in this city for almost 8 years now and I've 

never seen it as bad as this. We need more subsidized and affordable housing, not 

unregulated rent hikes. If you're not going to do anything about rampant unchecked 

homelessness and mental health crises, then at least do the bare minimum to try and 

keep people in their homes. 


